
13th prii 1936

Dear Professor Townsend,

It was kind of you to send me 

copies of your interesting papers on American 

Z5?!®AS2. ^Plisy» It is always intarosting to 

hear from McGill men and especially those who 

hold important posts in jmrican colleges.

Yours sincerely,

Professor 0. L. Townaend, 
3o<ithwes tam College, 
yeraphia, Tennessee.


